
 

Dear Homeowner, 
 
The Riverwood Athletic Club Community Association (RACCA) adjourned Annual Meeting was 
held on Wednesday, March 28th at 7:00pm in the Riverwood Middle School Media 
Center. Pursuant to N.C.G.S. 47F-3-109(c), a quorum was present.  Per the RACCA Governing 
Documents, elections were held for one Board of Directors seat. The Management Company 
verified all ballots were voted in person or by proxy by authorized voters. 
 
Matt Zaske received 158 votes and Terry Kallam received 127 votes.  Matt Zaske has been 
declared the winner.  Thank you to both nominees for their willingness to serve their 
communities. 
 
Riverwood Athletic Club Community Association 
 
Board of Directors 


